
Sign up and use easy fundraising
when you shop online, especially this
Christmas!

Continue to fill up the clothes bank. 

Shop in ASDA and add our school as
a cause to your cash pot in the
ASDA app. There are 15 days left!

How to support us,
easily!

Get in contact:
Foss@sterth .tpacademytrust .org or find us on Facebook and Instagram.

Can you spare half an hour or an hour once a
year? Every pair of hands means events can run
to raise funds for the school to benefit the
children. 

Can’t fully commit but would like to help out
where you can? We understand! The smallest of
help is all it takes. 
Please chat to one of us or pop us an email to
be added to our volunteers WhatsApp group to
get event info and make suggestions (no chit
chat necessary, just event info and sign up
sheets!!).

PTA Pulse!
Your newsletter about our school PTA 

Getting involved, just a
little bit!

Farmer’s Market
23rd November

Please bring cake donations to school
the day before, on Friday 22nd
November.

If you are able to make and donate a
cake for our Farmer’s market event
on 23rd November, we would be very
grateful. All money raised goes
towards our PTA £4k goal this year.
Please do pop along and support the
event and eat some cake!

Don’t forget to grab your space at the Christmas Grotto! Sign
up here - https://friendsofsterthschool.sumupstore.com


